
We  are  Having  a  Spiritual
Experience
Source: No More Fake News

by Jon Rappoport
April 26, 2018

 

Recent events, about which I won’t go into detail, have caused
me to say, we are having a spiritual experience.

And we are learning what that experience is.

Certain people, extraordinary people, show us qualities that
transcend life.

These qualities, courage and love.

In the common arena where we all live, there are sufferings,
but we can see that certain people transcend that. They come
here, not only with a message, but with how they live. And how
they live is greater than this life.

These people—there are many more of them than we ordinarily
suppose.

This spiritual experience we are having—it is something we are
learning about. I want to repeat that, because I’m not talking
about something that appears and then is final. We are, if we
are aware, learning.

Courage and love transcend this life we are living in the
common arena.

The person who has shown me that is my wife, Laura Thompson. I
have been learning about her for the 21 years we have been
married. I have been learning about the scope and nature of
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her courage and love.

It is not easy for a person to live in this world on the side
of  love.  To  travel  this  life  with  love  results  in
disappointments. But to continue, despite what happens, no
matter what the world says or does, is majestic and beautiful.
It is also transcendent.

And  that  is  the  living  proof  that  there  is  a  spiritual
experience beyond this life as we are living it.

I believe, no matter who you are, that you have known a person
who embodies this living proof.

Here and now.

As we learn, we come across “divisions” between the life we
are living and the greater live we perceive. A major part of
the learning is accepting that division.

There is a resolution. We come to it by degrees.

There are strengths in both the life we are living and the
greater life we glimpse, perceive, and experience.

We come across great souls. They may be invisible to us for a
time, even as we respond to them. But in time, we see more of
them and who they are. And as we do, we see ourselves—what we
can be. We see that what we can be is a natural extension of
what we presently are doing.

As for myself, even as I feel my greatest love for Laura, I
know it is only a part of what I will feel, as I learn more,
in this spiritual experience I’m having.

As I learn more about her. As I live my life next to hers and
as we have our endless life together.

Veils lifted from the heart and mind and eyes.


